THE UNIVERSAL HOUSE OF JUSTICE

BAHA'l WORLD CENTRE
HAIFA, ISRAEL

CABLE ADDRESS
BAHAIFAITH, Haifa

November 20, 1966

Mr. Cregory C. Dahl

Mr. Roger M. Dahl

P. 0. Box 566,

Pebble Beach, California 93953,
U. S. A,

Dear Bahd’i Friends,

We wish to express our grateful appreciation for the copy
of your report of September 6, 1966 on the pilot international
youth project. We sincerely hope that your devoted efforts will
be blessed by bountiful confirmations and that it will be a
source of inspiration for other Bahd’i youth to undertake sim-
ilar projects in future.

Thank you also for your suggestions for future international
youth projects.

With warm and loving Bahd’{i greetings,
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